

11 February 2020

Mr Cheng Hong Yung The Principal SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School 397 Kwai Shing Circuit Kwai Chung, New Territories

Dear Principal Cheng,

Congratulations on Your Graduates' Academic Success at PolyU

I am writing to thank you for nurturing the following graduate from your school as he has excelled in his study and was awarded First Class Honours at The Hong Kong Polytechnic University (PolyU) in the 2018-19 academic year: -

High School Graduating Year	Name of Student	Name of Graduating Programme
2015	TSE Yu Hin	Bachelor of Science in Biomedical
		Engineering

Please accept my warmest congratulations on your graduate's distinguished academic achievements which, I believe, would not be possible without the solid and strong foundation built during his secondary school years.

While sharing the joy and pride of this student's success, I would like to solicit your School's continued support by working closely with our University to develop outstanding young people for Hong Kong and the world at large. If your school would like us to arrange a campus visit or deliver an admission talk for your students, please contact Ms Corrina Lu (Email address: corrina.lu@polyu.edu.hk; Telephone number: 3400 8303).

Let me take this opportunity to wish you a prosperous Year of the Rat!

Yours sincerely,

Prof. S.L. Ho

Associate Vice President (Academic Support) & Registrar